FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Please confirm the number of Sexual entertainment venue (SEV)  licenses issued in 2023 and 2024 and provide copies of the licenses or links to where these documents are located on your website.

We have three premises with SEV Licences issued in 2023 and 2024 please see the attached supporting document.  Please note that names have been redacted (removed). 

The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release.

2. Are you aware of / hold any information on any sexual entertainment venues that operate under the frequency exemption as permitted by the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982 within your area of responsibility and the dates that they operate.

We are not aware of any venues which operate with the frequency exemption.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
